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Bishop Hall Jubilee School

2C Oxford Road, Kowloon Tong, Hong Kong
Tel: (852) 2336 3034  Fax: (852) 2337 9401

23 October, 2014
Dear Principal,

We write with pleasure to let you know that the following form one student (2013/2014) who
received primary education at your school has been doing remarkably well at our school.

Wong Hei Nok (Third in English)

A child’s primary education is crucial in helping him/her to develop self-discipline, a positive
attitude, a solid foundation, good working habits and a desire to learn. We believe that your
school and your teaching staff have contributed greatly in making a significant impact on the

above student and would like to thank you and congratulate you on your accomplishment.

May we also take this opportunity to assure you that despite the difficult challenges you face
every day in bringing up so many youngsters in their formative years, your hard work does
pay off. We wish you all the best in your continued effort to help shape the future of your
students.

Yours faithfully,

Wong Lee Lee

Principal




